
Cosy up this autumn with a book by Frank Cottrell-Boyce. Visit our KS2 library or your
local library, to take a book home to read. 

Things to do:
Create a poster about the new laureate for our library.

Read a book and write a review for others.
Hand in to Mrs Moore or to the office. 

Mrs Moore’s Reading Newsletter
A HUGE thank you to all of our wonderful families, who have filled our libraries

with an abundance of amazing fact and fiction books. We are really lucky to have
so many amazing books at our fingertips. You can continue to donate quality

books, throughout the year, in the main reception area. Thank you! 

Children’s Laureate 2024-2026
Frank Cottrell-Boyce

British children's author Frank
Cottrell-Boyce has been named the
Children's Laureate for 2024-2026.
The special role is awarded every
two years to a well-known writer or
illustrator in recognition of their
talent.
They work to improve reading
opportunities for all children across
the UK.



KS1

‘Fall’ into a good book...

KS2

Mrs Moore recommends:

Here at The Good Shepherd, we take great pride
in our reading curriculum and weave reading into
every lesson. Using the reading organiser, when
listening to your child read, is an important way
to share words that they need to revisit, to track
their progress and to nurture the idea that
reading is important. Please record reading a
minimum of three times per week..

If your child has been identified as a ‘Regular
Reader’, they will read additionally in school
three times per week. But it is crucial that they
read daily at home with you. So dust off
those cobwebs and cosy up with a good
book. 

Reading Organisers

What would you
 recommend?


